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Works are progressing on the intersection 
of Forsyth and Leakes Roads. 
Works have also started on Forsyth Road. 
Construction work on both areas is 
expected to be complete by mid-winter. 

Allura’s roads are a priority to 
ensure that residents are able to 
access each part of the community, 
and major transport networks. 

Connecting Allura’s 
roads

The site earmarked at Allura for a future 
school is now going through the first steps 
for the formal land transfer process. 

This process will happen between 
Stockland and the Department of 
Education. 

School Site at Allura

The pavillion has been designed to oversee 
both ovals and provide the facilities to 
maximise use of the reserve. 

Industry shortages have resulted in our 
landscape team unable to find enough 
topsoil for council’s approval of the ovals. 
This combined with the winter weather will 
mean the turf will have to wait to be laid 
until it is warmer.

At this time, the ovals are expected to be 
ready by summertime. Stockland apologises 
for these delays, we are working closely with 
our contractors and council to resolve this 
as soon as possible.

It’s great to see so many Allura residents 
taking advantage of the facilities at 
Mainview reserve, including the 
playground and dog park. Council are 
progressing well on the construction of 
the pavilion. 

This pavillion will include a social 
gathering area, kitchen, change rooms, 
storage, umpires rooms and public toilets. 

We’d like to thank you for your 
patience on the delivery of 
Mainview Reserve. We have further 
updates we would like to share.

Progress on Mainview Reserve

My place this autumn
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Construction continues along 
Doherty's Creek, to become a 
tranquil, natural environment for 
residents.

Doherty's Creek 
North

Some minor fencing is required where the 
creek passes under the intersection of 
Forsyth and Elmhurst Roads. Once this is 
complete, civil works will be finished. 
Landscaping on the creek is underway, 
and anticipated to be complete in the next 
two months.
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FOLLOW US ON 
FACEBOOK 

Link & Learn 
West

Link & Learn is Stockland’s community 
program of events and activities that 
encourages residents to connect with 
each other and their local community. 
It gives you the chance to make new 
friends and develop new skills in a 
setting that celebrates your new 
community.

Link & Learn has brought Live Life Get 
Active, free 45 minute group fitness 
classes, to Allura. Find them at Mainview 
Reserve, schooldays Mondays to Fridays 
6:30am.

Register at 
www.livelifegetactive.com.au 

Link & Learn brings Live Life Get 
Active to Allura

Eclipse Childcare is coming soon to Allura! 

The developer of the centre has 
advised Stockland that construction 
will begin on the exciting new facility 
soon. 

You can find out more about Eclipse 
Early Learning Centres and their other 
locations on their website:

http://www.eeeg.com. au/

Eclipse Child Care Centre

Woolworths Update
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An external developer submitted a 
planning permit application for this 
parcel of land in Stage 33, in March 
2017.
Proposed uses include a service station, 
medical centre, child care centre, 
convenience shop, convenience 
restaurant, food and drink premises, 
construction of buildings and works and 
a subdivision into two lots. 

If you'd like further details on this 
application, contact Wyndham City 
Council and quote the planning permit 
application: WYP9756/16.

Corner of Forsyth and Leakes 
Roads

Woolworths has advised Stockland that they are working towards an opening of the 
centre in 2018 however further updates will be provided as they are communicated. 

Follow us on Facebook to recieve updates on 
what's happening around your community.

We thrive on fostering community spirit and 
encouraging all residents to connect with each 
other and their local community.

Our Link & Learn West Facebook page hosts the 
Stockland events program and gives people 
the opportunity to make new friends in a safe, 
supportive environment.




